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From: Lara Keller  
Sent: Sunday, 20 March 2022 9:07 AM 
To: Keith McNeil ; Petra Derrington  
Subject: ESU referrals 
 
Hello Both 
FYI, the 2 referrals discussed last week have not been determined to constitute PIDs.  Can be managed as part of the 
review. 
Thanks and Kind Regards 
Lara  

 

Lara Keller B App Sc (MLS), Grad Cert Health Mgt, MAIMS, CMgr FIML 
A/Executive Director 

Forensic and Scientific Services 
Prevention Division, Queensland Health  

 
 

  

 
Queensland Health acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land, and pays respect to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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may be protected by copyright. You must not use or disclose them other than for the purposes for which 
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by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, 
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notify the sender by return email or telephone and destroy and delete all copies. Unless stated otherwise, this 
email represents only the views of the sender and not the views of the Queensland Government.  

Queensland Health carries out monitoring, scanning and blocking of emails and attachments sent from or to 
addresses within Queensland Health for the purposes of operating, protecting, maintaining and ensuring 
appropriate use of its computer network.  
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